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Dear Pastor and Friends,

I greet you in the wonderful name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. It does not seem possible that we are again at the end of
another year. Yet here we are and it is my prayer that you and your families will have a wonderful Thanksgiving and a Merry
_Christmas.

As we approach the end of another year, what a joy it is to look back at all the blessings that God has given. All that we were
able to accomplish in publishing the gospel was by His grace and the giving of God’s people. We want to thank all who had a
part in helping us to keep the presses running.

What a joy it is every year to celebrate His birth and share that good news with so many. We have printed and shipped out
many thousands of tracts this year and many Christmas tracts over the last month. Please pray that each tract will touch
numerous souls for Christ.

In our last prayer letter, | told you about the new plate maker and how God supplied this state-of-the-art machine. It is
working great and has saved a lot of time making plates.

On October the 22™, | had to have a double hernia surgery. | was able to be back at the print shop in a week, the full recovery
time is going slower than | thought. The doctor said | can do whatever doesn’t hurt so I’m only running the small presses and
resting when | need to. As soon as possible, I will need to get back on the large press so please pray for a fast recovery.

Thank you again for your prayers and support for this vitally important ministry. We pray for you that God will bless each of
you and your church.

In Christ’s Service, WM
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